

2202 Kensington Rd. N.E./P.O. Box 365

Carrollton, OH 44615

Phone: 330-627-4665 Fax 330-627-7772

www.carrollcountyohio.us (Website)

carrollgoldenage@gmail.com (Email)

www.facebook.com/carrollgoldenageretreat (Facebook)

APRIL 2025



FROM THE DESK OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

Hello to all our family and friends. The women's group from The Family Worship Center in Carrollton hosted bingo for our residents and even brought prizes! We appreciate the kindness from all of you ladies.

Our auxiliary meeting is April 22nd at 4:30pm in the MPR. Anyone with interest in attending is welcome. Light refreshments will be served. I am pleased to host the annual Trustee Banquet April 10th, upstairs in the MPR at 6:00pm. Staff will be available at 5:30pm for any attendee wishing to tour the facility.

As a general reminder, please check out our Facebook page for updates on all the fun activities going on. I am accepting male and female residents. I am also looking for a full time or part time nurse aide for 3pm-11pm and 11pm-7am shifts. Compassionate, caring individuals interested, please call me directly.

Happy Spring to you all!



QUOTE OF THE MONTH

"April... hath put a spirit of youth in everything."

~ William Shakespeare

BIRTHDAYS

RESIDENTS KAY WAGNER 4/24



EMPLOYEES

JAYLYN HASS 4/9 JACKIE MOORE 4/12 ROXANNE TAPSCOTT 4/19 GALYNA NICHOLS 4/21

A Jelly Bean Prayer

Author Unknown



Red is for the blood He gave,
Green is for the grass He made.
Yellow is for the Sun so bright,
Orange is for the edge of night.
Black is for the sins we made,
White is for the grace He gave.
Purple is for the hours of sorrow,
Pink is for a new tomorrow.
A bag of jelly beans, colorful and
sweet, is a promise, a prayer,
and a loved one's treat.





In honor of Arbor Day and Earth Day, here are some jokes to share!

- 1. Did you hear the joke about the tree? It'll leaf you laughing!
- 2. Did you know that I can cut down a dead tree just by looking at it? It's true. I saw it with my own eyes!
- 3. How do trees access the Internet? They log on.
- 4. What did the tree do when the bank closed? It started its own branch.
- 5. Why did the pine tree get in trouble? It was being knotty.
- 6. How do you properly identify a dogwood tree? By its bark!
- 7. What is every single tree's least favorite month? SepTIMMMBERRR!
- 8. A crime was committed in the forest, and the police are stumped. Who did it? Yew know who.
- 9. Do you want a brief explanation of an acorn? In a nutshell, it's an oak tree.
- 10. What type of tree can you hold in your hand? A palm tree

GOLDEN NUGGETS



Happy April! Spring is in the air and we cannot wait! Please mark your calendars for May 9th at 2:00pm for our annual Ladies Day Tea Party! This is not just for women guests. We have had lots of sons attend their first tea party with us, and loved it! We use this day to not only celebrate Mother's Day, but all of our special ladies. Please RSVP to Kasey by April 25th.

We are accepting Barn Sale donations for our Barn Sale in June. If you are interested in donating, you can call the facility to arrange a time to drop off donations. All proceeds directly benefit the Activity Department and all the fun things they do. There will be a Facebook event created for the Barn Sale, so keep an eye on our Facebook page.

As of April 1st, we still have donut and birthday cake sponsor months available. If you are interested in sponsoring donuts or birthday cake, please contact Kasey. Our available months are July, August, September. November, December. Thank you to all of those who have already sponsored donuts and birthday cake.

We enjoyed our Donut Day on Fat Tuesday! Thank you to Patty and Randy Dingler for sponsoring March donuts. We celebrated our March birthdays on the 14th. Happy birthday to Ken, Jason and Matt. We had a football themed party. Thank you to George and Kim Berry and Emilie Ayers for sponsoring the March birthday cake. Thank you to the wonderful bakery at Sander's for doing another outstanding job on our cake. On the 17th we celebrated St. Patrick's Day with soft pretzels, cheese dip, root beer floats and a game of "Truth or Blarney"! On the 22nd a few of us attended the CHS spring musical "The Little Mermaid". The kids did such a wonderful job. We highly recommend attending the musicals they perform. After the performance, we headed to John's Bakery and Café in Minerva for a late lunch. On the 24th we celebrated Chips and Dips Day with a chips and dips social, trivia included. We have been celebrating this day for a few years and determined we love Helluva Good chip dip. Our favorite flavors are French onion and bacon horseradish. On the 28th we had "Painting with Julia". We painted a bunny with flowers. You can see the adorable and amazing works on our Facebook page. On the 29th the women's group from the Family Worship Center in Carrollton hosted a bingo game for us. We had such a nice afternoon and really enjoyed all the prizes they brought. Thank you again ladies for the wonderful time.

